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Dear Parents/Carers 

  
Current Cases 

We continue to see new cases on a daily basis and currently have 40 students self-isolating.  In 
addition to this there are 6 members of staff self-isolating.   

•         Year 7                   12 cases 

•         Year 8                 9 cases  

•         Year 9                 6 cases 

•         Year 10               6 cases 

•         Year 11               7 cases 

Cases across county schools rose once again, but only by 16% last week.   
  
Additional Measures 

Our position on face coverings remains unchanged.  We are continuing to ask students to wear 
face coverings both inside the College building and on school buses.  We will continue to keep this 
under review. 
  
Testing 

Please do remember to record your LFT results on ALIS, both on Wednesdays and Sundays; we had 
65% record results yesterday.  If you child tests positive, please also remember to log it on the NHS 
website. 
  
Many thanks for your continued support. 
  
Yours faithfully 

  
Tim Darby 

Deputy Principal 

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result

